
Dear Ms. Book, 

I am writing to seek the Central & Western District Council’s support re the captioned event on 26 Nov 
2017 (Sunday).   

The HSBC Hong Kong Community Festival is an annual celebration of the excellent work & achievements of 
the charity partners involved in the HSBC Hong Kong Community Partnership Programme.  Launched in 
2012, the Programme is an HKD18 million funding scheme to inspire district-based initiatives in 18 districts 
across Hong Kong, for fostering an inclusive and harmonious community.  It is organized by the HK 
Council of Social Service, supported by the Home Affairs Department & the Social Welfare Department as 
Strategic Partners. 

Enclosed pls find the documents regarding our application to FEHD for the necessary license & for the 
temporary road closure of Chater Road Pedestrian Precinct from 00:00 to 07:00 on 26 Nov 2017.  It 
would be much appreciated if C&WDC shall render generous support towards this meaningful cause and 
our application for road closure in particular.   

Should you may require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on  or 
.  Thank you very much for your assistance in advance! 

Regards, 
Christine 

Christine KWAN 

Senior Manager, WiseGiving 

The Hong Kong Council of Social Service 

T +  | F +

www.hkcss.org.hk 

www.WiseGiving.org.hk 

The information contained in this e-mail (including any attachment) is confidential and may be privileged and is intended solely 

for the intended addressee.  If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail 

and any attachment completely from your system.  Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying, printing, forwarding or 

dissemination of any part of this information is prohibited.  There is no guarantee that this e-mail (including any attachment) is 

secure or error free because it may be intercepted, corrupted, lost, delayed, incomplete or amended.  The Hong Kong Council of 

Social Service does not accept liability for any damage that may be caused by this e-mail and any attachment.  Furthermore, the 

Hong Kong Council of Social Service does not accept responsibility and shall not be liable for the content of any e-mail 

transmitted by its staff for any reason other than business purposes.  E-mail traffic may be monitored by the Hong Kong Council 

of Social Service, as permitted by applicable law and regulations. 
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